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December 3, 2020

Jennifer Shannon

Pinellas County Utilities

14 S. Fort Harrison Avenue, 3™ Floor
Clearwater, Florida 33756

Subject: Joe’s Creek Model Update, Alternatives Analysis and Feasibility Study
Project No. Q196
Agreement No. 21CF0003357

Dear Ms. Shannon:

Enclosed are two originals of the agreement between the Southwest Florida Water
Management District (District) and the Pinellas County for the subject project. Please have
all originals signed and dated, then return them to my attention at our Brooksville office. One
fully executed original will be sent to you for your files after the District’s executive director or
designee has signed the agreements. Please keep in mind that the District's performance
and payment pursuant to this agreement is contingent upon the District's Governing Board
appropriating funds in its annual budget for the project, in each fiscal year of this agreement.
Appropriated funds are available after October 1%, each year.

Please contact the procurement section if you are unable to have the referenced agreement
signed and returned to the District within 90 calendar days from the date on this
letter. Delayed execution of this agreement may affect the ranking of future cooperative
funding requests.

If you have any questions, please contact me at the Brooksville office, extension 4474.

Sincerely,

sl

Mary Margaret C. Hull, PMP, APR
Lead Project Manager
Project Management Office

Enclosures (2)

oe; N. Mytyk (TPA-6-WRB)
S. Tarokh (TPA-1-COM
Records (Contract File)



